Council Highlights
October 12, 2016 Council Meeting

Council directed Administration to extend the swimming pool season from May to
the end of August.

Council approved the Third and Final Reading of the Land Use Bylaw
Amendment #838/16 to prohibit Shipping Containers in residential areas.
Council approved the fees of $55,420.00 to Mackenzie Municipal Services
Agency for 2017 Planning Services.

Council approved the expenditure of $275.00 for an advertisement in the Royal
Canadian Legion Recognition Book.

Council approved funding of $10,000.00 to the County of Northern Lights for the
Municipal Airport.



